
FY 2025 Proposed Budget and Financial Plan -  Submission to the Council of the District of Columbia Non-Departmental Account
G-31

(DO0)

Non-Departmental Account

The mission of Non-Departmental Account is to budget for anticipated
costs that were not allocated to specific agencies during the
development of the proposed budget to ensure that specific use
requirements are met.

Summary of Services
Use of a Non-Departmental Account is a common practice to include specific costs in the budget, while
providing the flexibility to project and allocate these costs. Use of a Non-Departmental Account improves
budget formulation by ensuring that certain use criteria are met by agencies before the funds are released to
those agencies.

The agency's FY 2025 proposed budget is presented in the following tables:

Table DO0-2
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Table DO0-3

Table DO0-4

Program Description
Non-Departmental Account operates through the following program:

Non-Departmental - budgets for anticipated costs not allocated to agencies.

Program Structure Change
Non-Departmental Account has no program structure changes in the FY 2025 proposed budget.



FY 2025 Proposed Budget and Financial Plan -  Submission to the Council of the District of Columbia Non-Departmental Account
G-33

Table DO0-5

Note: For more detailed information regarding the proposed funding for interagency projects funded within this agency, please see
Appendix J, FY 2025 Interagency Budgets, in the Executive Summary budget volume.

Table DO0-6

Mayor’s Proposed Budget
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